A/

UNION FREE SCHOOL ———
DISTRICT NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents & School Community Members,

September
2017

Welcome to the start of the new school year; and a special welcome to all new students, families and staff members who have joined the
NY Mills family.

I look forward to meeting everyone as the year progresses. I am both honored and proud to be the new superintendent of this district.
I hope to be building on the strengths and traditions of this district as we move forward. My goal, always, is for the students and their

families, the staff, and the community to feel connected, valued, and respected.

As you come into the building, you will see some new faces. We welcome the following new staff members:

Brittney Kessler Kelly Sullivan Mary Beth Abbadessa Betsy Janicki
Michelle Nolan Carlleen Taylor Eleanor Staine Lisa Soja
Keller Shelton Patty Ward Sharron Ferrara

For updates, please follow me on Twitter @ N'YMillsSupt.

I look forward to working with, for, and alongside all of you as we begin the 2017-2018 school year.

Respectfully, UH 2 I
doanve Shelmidine, Ed.D. .H/I,

Superintendent of Schools o & o_]
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Brittney Kessler, Michelle Nolan, Keller Shelton, Kelly Sullivan,
Earth Science Kindergarten Band Director Special Education
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‘ Carleen Taylor, | Patty ard Mary Beth Abbadessa Eleanor Staine
HS English Dispatcher Attendance Officer School Monitor

New Positions

Sharron Ferrara Betsy Janicki Lisa Soja
Teacher Assistant Teacher Assistant Teacher Assistant
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Non-Profit Organization

Permit #566
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Janet Wroblicki, Vice President

Dr. Joanne Shelmidine, Superintendent of Schools
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Ribbon Cutting for Cafeteria
Tuesday, October 3

5:30 p.m.
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